

## **ROSEMEADOW PUBLIC SCHOOL**

ABN: 18 246 198 266

64 Anthony Drive, Rosemeadow, 2560 P.O Box 63 Campbelltown, 2560 Telephone: (02) 4621 1733 Email: rosemeadow-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

23<sup>rd</sup> July 2024



## K-2 Cross Country

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday **6th August 2024**, the Infants Cross Country Carnival will be held for students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2. The carnival will commence at 2pm and conclude at approximately 2:45 pm. It will be held on the grass area of our school grounds (if weather permits).

Students may wear their house colour shirts including shoes that are suitable for running. Please ensure that your child **brings plenty of fluids**, a hat, sunscreen and any necessary medication (e.g. asthma puffer).

Family and friends are invited to attend this event to cheer on and support the students. <u>Upon arrival</u>, parents and visitors will enter through Copperfield Drive gate. Parents will need to bring their own chairs, if required as this event will be held on the grass.

All students in Years K-2 are expected to take part in the Cross Country run, even if they just walk around the course. If for any reason your child can not participate, please contact your child's classroom teacher.

If you have any questions concerning the carnival, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

We look forward to seeing you at the carnival!

K - 2 Teachers